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   Friday 14th March 2025 
 

Comic Relief Day 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Friday 21st March is Red Nose Day and will be a non uniform day to raise funds for all of the 
charities supported across the globe! 
 
We are asking for a cash donation. Every contribution, no matter the size, makes a difference. 
Donations can be sent with your child to give to the class teacher, or you can donate via the 
office. Please note we will not be taking donations after Friday. 
 
We will not be selling red noses at school this year, however they are available via Amazon and 
the official Comic Relief website: https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/noses/  
 
Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Monnery 
Headteacher  

 

 
 
 
 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery                                    ​                                                                      Thornton Road, Fairweather Green, 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley                                                                                              Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ 
 
​                                                                                                                                                T: (01274) 488 703 
                                                                                                                                                              E: office@chps.paymat.org 
                                                                                                                                                              www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/noses/
mailto:office@crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
http://www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk

